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2020 SCHEDULE OF TWINNING MEETINGS/EVENTS 
Spring Social Summer Fall Winter 
1st General Meeting 

April 19, 2020 

 

 

Cancelled due to  
Covid-19 

 

Outdoor Event 

“We Limin” 

Annual General 

Meeting 

Parang show & Jump Up 

 

Sunday 
October 4th, 2020 

5:30 – 8:00 pm 
Kiwanis Aquatic Centre 

 
 

The St. Catharines and Regional Niagara Twinning Association is dedicated to celebrating and promoting our cultural diversity relations 
between St. Catharines, Ontario, Canada and Port of Spain, Republic of Trinidad & Tobago. 

HEALTH & WELLNESS  
Your health and safety are important to us. We  
learned from our weekly Friday Covid calls that our 
members are safe and look forward to getting 
together again. Now that Ontario has begun to 
slowly open again, we will continue to keep in 
touch with you once per month. If you have not 
received a call during the months of March, April 
and May, please let us know, as your phone 
number on our records may be incorrect. 
 

RESPECT FOR ALL  
Our organization is a multicultural and diverse one.  
We value and respect each other.  There are 
currently significant global social issues affecting 
everyone.  Let us continue to be a beacon of 
diversity for Niagara Region. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

           

Newsletter 
Summer, June 2020 

EXECUTIVE BOARD NOTICE 

Vacancy – Executive Board Member (1) 
If you are interested, contact Elizabeth Grimmond  
Tel: 905-925-9552 or stctwinning@gmail.com 

Note:  Only paid up members can run for office/vote. 

 

Cancelled 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Garden  Project 

469 Grantham Ave., St. Catharines 

We have started to plant with generous contributions 
from our members.  80% of our produce will be 
donated back to the community.  Now we need you to 
get involved and help us water our crop and 
occasionally remove weeds.  If you can spare 1/2 hour 
per week, please contact us so that we can set up a 
maintenance schedule. 
 
Tel:  905-327-1280 

Email: stctwinning@gmail.com  

NOTE:  We will be following Garden Health & Safety 

Protocols established by Niagara Health. Information 

will be posted onsite. 
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